June 15, 1998

Mr. Bob Edens

Friends of the Red Deer River
3829 - S0A Street

Red Deer, AB T4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Edens:

Thank you for your recent presentation on the management of the Red Deer River to develop a
quality fishery. The Board of Directors was quite impressed with the presentation and the
initiative the ‘Friends of Red Deer River’ has taken in pursuing this goal.

A motion by the Board was made supporting in principle the ‘Friends of Red Deer River’
proposal to government and industry on managing the local fishery. The future economic
benefits to the local tourism industry and citizens of Greater Red Deer would be substantial.

If managed properly, the Red Deer River has tremendous potential for fishery and we wish you
well in your efforts to bring about this proposed plan of action. If we can be of any assistance,
please feel free to call the Red Deer Visitor & Convention Bureau.

Sincerely,

Phil Pearsall, Manager
Red Deer Visitor & Convention Bureau
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